
Family Court Project

LawNY's Family Court Project provides representation to low-income individuals with
cases in Family Court in Cattaraugus, Chautauqua and Wayne counties. Contact your
local court about applying for a free attorney.

 

Articles that may be of interest to you:

FAQ's Regarding Family Court During the COVID-19 Emergency

FAQ's Regarding Family Court During the COVID-19 Emergency (en
espanol)
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LawNY® SCAM ALERT

Please be aware that telephone scams are on the rise. We have received reports…
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Notice of LawNY Board Meeting

The next meeting of the LawNY Board of Directors is scheduled for March 25,…
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